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                                                                   CIRCULAR 

                                                            VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE عزيمة 

             EID UL FITR HOLIDAY 
 

 

Dear Team, 

Greetings from The Central School, Dubai!  

As we prepare to celebrate the blessed occasion of Eid Ul-Fitr, we would like to inform you about the office 

holidays, based on the expected moon sighting: 

1. If Eid falls on Sunday, 30th March 2025, the office will remain closed from Monday, 31st March 

to Tuesday, 1st April 2025. 

 

2. If Eid falls on Monday, 31st March 2025, the office will remain closed from Monday, 31st March 

to Wednesday, 2nd April 2025. 

We extend our best wishes, happy, joyful and peaceful Eid-Ul-Fitr to you and your family on behalf of The Central 

School's Management and Staff. 

We will resume regular operations the day after the specified holidays. 

 

         Office working hours: (Until 5th April 2025) 

 

 Monday to Friday: 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 Saturday: 8:00 am – 1:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
Muhammad Ali 

PRINCIPAL 
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